
 

PRINCE GEORGE URBAN ABORIGINAL JUSTICE SOCIETY 
102 – 1268 5TH Ave, Prince George BC V2L 3L2 

Phone: 250-562-7928 Fax: 250-562-7930 Website: pguajs.ca 
 
 

CALL FOR DIRECTORS 

 

The Prince George Urban Aboriginal Justice Society is accepting applications from interested 

community members to serve as a Director on the Board.  

The mission of the Prince George Urban Aboriginal Justice Society is to reduce the number of 

Aboriginal people in conflict with the law. The Society recognizes that both preventive and 

responsive approaches are required. PGUAJS, in consultation with Aboriginal communities, will 

identify services gaps for Aboriginal people and sponsor initiatives that address the effects of 

intergenerational poverty, improve education, outreach services, rural transitional support, 

prevention initiatives and diversion services. 

The Board of Directors’ Executive Members is comprised of the: Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary and 
Treasurer with general board member positions. The Board is a governance body that provides 
support and direction to the Executive Director who is responsible for planning, organizing, 
directing, controlling, and evaluating all services and programs provided by the Society.   

We are seeking individuals with the following Core Competencies:  

• Business and Financial Comprehension – understanding of budgets,  

• Social concerns and historical issues that lead to the criminal justice system, 

• Communication – able to work as a team in the decision-making process,  

• Leadership – able to lead the society through growth,  

• Strategic goal setting - planning and forecasting, 

• Understanding effective roles within a meeting,  

• Understanding and practice of basic rules for respectful debates.  
 

If you are interested in applying for a board position please download an application from the 

GET INVOLVED tab on our website, pguajs.ca and either drop off or mail to Executive Director, 

PGUAJS, 102 – 1268 5th Ave, Prince George, BC V2L 3L2. Applications can be emailed to 

ed@pguajs.ca as well. 

 

Pursuant to S.41 of BC Human Rights Code, preference may be given to Aboriginal applicants. 

 

https://pguajs.ca/get-involved/volunteer
http://www.pguajs.ca/
mailto:ed@pguajs.ca

